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On March 12, 2015, at the ANRT headquarters, applications were opened in response to the call for
tenders launched by ANRT on November 17, 2014, for the award of licenses using 4th generation
mobile technologies for the establishment and operation of public telecommunication networks in
the Kingdom of Morocco.
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